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BLM OFERS $500 REWARD FOR INFORMATION 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 DILLON (March 10, 2006) – The Bureau of Land Management’s Dillon Field Office is 

offering a $500 reward for information leading to the conviction of the person or persons 

responsible for vandalism of two picnic tables at the Deadwood Gulch Campground just off the 

Big Sheep Creek Road southwest of Dell. 

 The incident was believed to have occurred during late February or early March.  A 

vehicle was used to hook on to the picnic tables and drag them until the legs broke and the 

frames were destroyed.   

 “All people who enjoy recreating on public lands pay the price when recreational 

facilities are deliberately destroyed,” commented Rick Waldrup, Recreation Planner for the 

Dillon Field Office. 

 Anyone who has information about this vandalism is urged to contact Rich King, BLM 

Law Enforcement Ranger in Dillon, phone (406) 683-8006, 683-2337, or stop at the office 

located at 1005 Selway Drive in Dillon. 
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NOTE TO EDITOR:  Photo courtesy of BLM.  BLM specialists survey the recent vandalism at 
the Deadwood Gulch Campground just off the Big Sheep Creek Road southwest of Dell. 
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